
 

 

 

 

Monday 21st June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 

We were so sad to say ‘Goodbye’ to our lovely Year 11 on Friday. It has been such a privilege 

to watch them grow and develop over their years here and we wish them all the very best in 

their futures. We would like to thank you all, as parents/carers, for putting your faith in us and 

allowing us to be a part of your children’s lives.   

 

Results day  

We are now, as we are sure you are, eagerly awaiting results day in August, so that the students 

can all see their hard work come to fruition. Results day will take place on Thursday 12th August 

2021. Results will be available for collection from 10am at the front of school. We will have staff 

available to give advice to students on next steps in terms of college, Sixth Form or 

apprenticeships, should they need it.   

 

We are on holiday for results day?  

If you are not able to collect your results on the day, please email Mr Erentz 

on perentz@nusa.org.uk so that we can arrange for your child’s results to be sent to you.   

 

Prom update  

The DfE released updated guidance regarding school events last week. Understandably, 

following the extension of the ‘lockdown’ date, the hotel where we have booked the Prom 

can no longer hold our booking on 2nd July. The good news is that we have a secured a 

booking at the same hotel on Monday 19th July, meaning our Prom can still go ahead. We 

understand that the change of date is disappointing, however, we hope all of the students 

can make the new date as we know it will be a great night.  

 

We have run our very successful 'Pass to Prom' initiative this year. This has meant that students 

who have completed the criteria will get their Prom ticket either 'half price' or 'free'. Mr James 

will email all students who have been successful with this and will arrange for them to collect 

their monies back over the course of the next few weeks. Well done to all of the students who 

have been successful with 'Pass to Prom' 

 

My child cannot make the 19th July, can we have a refund?  

If you require a refund of the Prom ticket as your child can no longer make it, please email Miss 

Green on cgreen@nusa.org.uk and she will arrange for all monies paid to be returned to you.   

We are looking forward to seeing Year 11 on Monday 19th July and we have they enjoy a safe, 

and well earned, Summer break.   

 

Yours faithfully,  

  

Emma Howard    Luke James    Colette Green  

Head of School    Head of Year 11   Assistant Head of Year 11  
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